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Barnes, Peter@Waterboards

From: Bill <bnbhowe@frontiernet.net>
Sent: Wednesday, February 25, 2015 4:19 PM
To: Barnes, Peter@Waterboards
Subject: Curtain in the Feather River

Peter, 
  I have lived in Chester for 40 years and would hate to see less people due to lack of fishing in Lake 
Almanor. We get many summer visitors that help our economy and changing the temp of the lake 
would definitely affect the fishing, therefore I am against the curtain. Thank You, Barbara Howe 


